From: Captain R A S S McKITRICK

O Battery (The Rocket Troop) RA 2 Field Regiment Royal Artillery British Forces Post Office 20

BK/DO 2401

Dortmund Mil ext 204

Mr Joseph Enock 5 Common Mead Ave Gillingham Dorset

71st February 1978

Dear Mr Enock,

The Battery Commander has received the draft of your book 'Monsieur Joseph', and has found it most interesting. He has directed that once all have had the opportunity to read it, the draft should be placed in the Battery Museum.

Should you at any time be in Germany, you are most welcome to visit us in Dortmund, as I am sure that it would be very interesting to hear further of life in the Rocket Troop. I wish you every success with your writing, and look forward to seeing 'Monsieur Joseph' in the bookshops.

I enclose a Battery plaque, and hope that this will serve as a momento of your service with Rockets.

RKS M'Kilnil